Date: 05 October 2000

To: CLG Members

       Alice Lui- HAFFA

       Peter Pang-HACTL

       Nelson Lee- AAT

Safety Advisory Notice:SAN005/00

Information on Carriage of Dangerous Goods by Air

Civil Aviation Department – Airport Standards Division announced that information for carriage of dangerous goods by air is now available on Government Website www.info.gov.hk/cad.

As an easy reference and information update, members are encouraged to surf on the web and widely disseminate the website address for industry’s interest.

I attach the letter from CAD for your information.

Charles Tse

Chairman-Dangerous Goods Working Group/CLG   

